@NHDWESTERN

STATE UNIVERSITY

Office of Purchasing/Contract Management
3410 Taft Boulevard Wichita Falls, Texas 76308-2099

August 1, 2017

ADDENDUM TWO

Reference: Request for Proposal #735-17-8184 Fantasy of Lights Warehouse Expansion

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This letter serves as Addendum Two to the above referenced RFP. Please note:

The following notes were taken from the August 1, 2017 Pre-bid meeting.

1.

There is a 12’ x 20’ metal building currently located in the expansion’s building pad

site. Contractor is responsible for the relocation of this building to the west side of the
existing building. Owner will empty its contents prior to the move. While the building is
old, its relocation can be accomplish via proper rigging techniques to avoid any
significant damage. Owner shall witness relocation.

Alternate #1 involves the replacement of light fixtures in the existing building. If the
alternate is accepted, the contractor shall complete the replacements between
~11/1/17 and 1/2/18 when the building is empty of the displays. If this time period is
not acceptable to the contractor, an alternative schedule shall be submitted with the bid
for review by the Owner.

Alternate #2 to replace the existing warehouse’s electrical panel states the panel is
manufactured by Federal Pacific. It is actually a Square D, 100 amp panel which will be
replaced with a 200 amp panel per the description in the original Alternate #2.

Bid Closing Date is August 22, 2017 @ 2PM.

All communications concerning this bid can be found on the Midwestern State University Purchasing
web page located at the following Link: http://mwsu.edu/purchasing/

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Thank You.

Sincerely,

Lori Case
Assistant Director of Purchasing/Contract Management
lori.case@mwsu.edu

940-397-4041
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